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The survey indicated a strong level of support (90.5% of the 43 LCSA’s that responded) for 
developing a statewide best practice.  The survey also captured recommended criteria that 
could be used in the development of a best practice such as a required payment at the time of 
the SLMS release, the length of incarceration, number of days in which the obligor would need 
to make contact with the LCSA after their release from incarceration, and any other special 
conditions that would need to be met.   

Although the survey indicated a strong level of support, several counties emphasized the 
importance of retaining some level of flexibility to allow LCSAs to review the circumstances of 
the case before making a final determination.  Pam Posehn and Laura Roth agreed to develop 
some DRAFT best practices for review and further discussion at the March Membership 
meeting. 


